
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 19, 2020 
 

 

 

 

The Georgetown Board of Selectmen give notice 

of intention to consider an adjustment to the Town 

Meeting Quorum Requirements as provided by 

the Senate Bill No. 2680 filed on May 4, 2020.  

 

The Board of Selectmen will meet on Wednesday, 

May 27, 2020 at 6PM to consider an adjustment 

of Quorum.  The meeting will be broadcast on 

Cable TV, Channel 42 Verizon and Channel 9 

Comcast, via BlueJeans. 

 

Michael Farrell 

Town Administrator 
 
 


